
From: Ric Werme <ric@wermenh.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 5:54 PM 
To: SEC: Admin <admin@sec.nh.gov> 
Cc: Lisa Linowes <lisa@linowes.com>; Lavallee, Jon <Jon.D.Lavallee@doj.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: Antrim issues 

 EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

Per my morning mail (a response to Atty Needleman's letter referencing the availability of data): 

1) I'm interested in receiving the AWE wind raw data.  Lisa Linowes has that response too and I'm sure 
she will be happy for me to take the "first crack" at it and pass it along with my notes and whatever I 
find in the data.  My career has been in operating system development and understand the technical 
discussions about sound data.  (And I understand the Nyquist frequency, probably better then Dr. Fred 
Ward.)

2) I am currently not on any list that should have been used for notice of today's or November's 
meeting.  Please add me to whatever lists will be used for Antrim and any other wind project events.

3) I would have cc'd Atty Iacopino as he will be in contact with AWE about acquiring the data, however, I 
can't find an Email address for him.  I did find jon.lavallee@doj.nh.gov, so Atty Lavallee, please pass this 
on to him.  Also, Atty Iacopino did state he would ask for information about the content of the files. 
AWE has referred to "proprietary formats".  My guess is that the raw audio data will be in a well known 
format or can be readily deduced.  The dBA data perhaps not.

4) Eric (Ric) Werme
Sutton NH 
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